Honey Brook Elementary Center PTO Meeting Minutes June 6th 2019 7pm

Meeting was called to order by Lori Short at 7:05pm.

In attendance was Lori Short, Amber Johnson, Christine Luke, Bre Jackson, Crystal Schaeffer, Amanda Sharp, Adriel Ofcharik, Manda Bishop, Andie Bumblusky, Caroline Ameisen, and Natalie Reigner.

April Meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.

April-May Treasurer report was reviewed and approved.

There was no Principal Corner.

There was no Teacher Corner.

Committee Agenda: Yearbooks arrived and were sorted and ready for dispersal. School Store wrapped up for the year.

New Business: Adriel was thanked for her service for the year. Cards were signed for the retiring staff members and for Mrs. McClure, for all of her help and support the past year.

New additions to the current ByLaws were proposed. We had a lawyer look through them and help us fix items that needed updating.

Our 2019-2020 budget was proposed. We looked at our money situation and affirmed our commitment to better fiscal management in the new year.

Meeting was called to closed by Lori Short at 8:15pm

****Meeting minutes were taken by newly elected secretary Christine Luke. Christine Luke has since left the school district. The above minutes were recalled and typed up by Lori Short 9/3/2019.